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The month of August has 
been busy!  Teachers 
were back on August 
1st getting rooms ready 
for the first day of school 
and 1:1 visits with parents 
and students.  We        
enjoyed our Back to 
School Bash on August 
9th and our teacher/staff 
installation service on 
Sunday, August 13th.  On 
Monday, August 14th, we 
welcomed 86 happy    
students into our building 
for the 2023-2024 school 
year.  Students are 
getting acclimated to 

school “being in session” as 
we work on expectations and 
procedures for this new school 
year.  
This year we held our first  
annual Middle School Re-
treat.  This retreat was a two-
day team building and       
leadership training event.  We 
began our day Monday at 
Tigertail Rec Center where MS 
students conquered their 
fears and stepped out of their 
comfort zone as they tackled 
an obstacle course 3 stories 
high.  While team building, 
they had to build a boat that 
would float, out of two large 

pieces of cardboard, two 
pool noodles, a trash bag 
and duct tape.  We then 
traveled to Birch State Park 
for the remainder of our 
trip.  We continued our 
effort to connect, and team 
build at the youth 
camp.  On Tuesday morning 
middle school students 
spent two hours on their 
first service project of the 
year.  We helped take out 
invasive plant species at the 
park…..basically we took 
out St. Augustine grass.  

 

Future Endeavors  
As we move into this 
school year, there will be 
many opportunities for 
you to volunteer.  We 
have had a great turnout 
this summer with the  
Parent Organization 
meetings.  You will be 
hearing from them soon!  
One of our big projects 
coming up is the FORE  
the KIDS Golf Outing,  
October 16, 2023.  
 
Sports are coming!  We 
are currently putting   
together a co-ed volley-

ball team.  Practices will begin 
Sept. 5th.  All students who 
want to play must have a 
sports physical completed  
before they begin practice.  
You can find the sports  
physical on our website under 
forms.  
Our weekly chapel services are 
open to parents!  Please  
consider joining us on 
Wednesday morning at 8:25.  
If you don’t have a church 
home, please join us on Sun-
day at SOTC for our traditional 
or contemporary service at 
9:00am and 10:30am.   

Recent Adventures 

 

August 25, 2023 

School  

Newsletter 

Volunteer 
Opportunities 

 
AR Labels 

Lunch Room  
Room Mom 
Golf Outing   



 

Contact us: 954-772-5468 or www.shepherdofthecoast.org  

2 

Dates to Remember 

August 29 – 3rd Grade Sandwiches for Homeless 
August 31 – Kinder/PreK  Event 9:15am 

Sept 4 – No School 
Sept 11 – NWEA Testing Begins 

Sept 12 – Volleyball 3:45pm gym 
Sept 13 – Fruit of the Spirit Award 8:25am Chapel 

Sept 15 – Mid-Term Reports 
Sept 19 – Volleyball 3:45pm gym 
Sept 26 – Volleyball 3:45pm gym 

Sept 27 – Noon Dismissal 
Sept 28 – 29 No School 


